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CIVIL SERVICE COMMISSION
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

The scheduled Civil Service Commission meet¡ng of December 27, 2021
will not be held. The next meeting is a Regular Meeting scheduled for
January 10, 2022 at 6:00 p.m. via teleconference or other electronic
means.

Dated: December 21, 2021
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Brianne Cohen
Civil Service Manager, Civil Service Division


